
Dear St. Matthew’s Community:

As part our of search for our next head of school we are, with help from our consultants, 
using a brief online survey to capture valuable feedback from as many members of the 
St. Matthew’s Parish School community as wish to participate.

The recent campus visit by Bob Fricker and Peter Philip has already ensured us of a 
comprehensive, inclusive, and diverse set of views about the school which we will use 
in further refining our criteria in the selection process for our next head.  We are asking 
faculty, parents, trustees, Parishioners and alumni/ae for their candid feedback using 
this method.  All responses are both confidential and anonymous, and go directly to our 
consultants who will consolidate the feedback and use it to ensure we have considered 
all points of view from our key constituents. The results will be very useful and will 
remain confidential.

The survey should take 10-15 minutes to complete and will remain open until the end of 
the day, Monday, February 13th.  At the end you will also have an opportunity to 
nominate any educator known to you who might be a good fit for us.  The Search 
Committee is deeply grateful for your participation in this process and we expect to keep 
you apprised over the next months through announcements and our web site of the 
important milestones in the search process.

To complete the survey please use this link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/smpssearch

Best wishes and thank you,

Callie Momtazee - Co-Chair 
Ted Russell - Co-Chair
Bruce Freeman - Rector
Hunter Doble - Board of Trustees Chair
John Choi - Vestry Representative
Rick Commons - School Board Trustee Representative
Tom Diggs - Faculty Representative
Maida Hastings - Parish Representative
Jennifer Lee - Member-At-Large
Roz Nieman - Member-At-Large
Christine Purcell - Chaplain
Kristin Waters - Member-At-Large

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/smpssearch

